
 

 

 
 
 
 
10 June 2016 
 
Dear Glenda and your wonderful team 
 
Here’s a big hearty thank you for everything you did to make our REAL CONNECTION event such a 
success.  
 
Our guests said that they loved the atmosphere created, the attention to detail and the sense of 
belonging and inclusiveness.  You captured the brief perfectly, which allowed us to get on and ensure 
the programme was professional, engaging and unforgettable.  
 
This event was a big deal for our organisation.  It had to be a success.  It required an acute 
understanding of the issues we face as a Registered Charitable Trust and working so carefully with us 
within the confines of our budget and our resource.  
 
Your gentle and professional guidance on all aspects of this event from the planning, the invitations, 
your wonderful ‘at the event’ ability and organisation meant that A REAL CONNECTION connected us 
to our community. We loved the way you creatively wove our brand through the artwork and 
atmosphere so that the presence of who we are, was never lost.  Having Harding Consultants as our 
event organisers meant the world to us.   
 
It is now some time since the event and our sponsors and guests are still talking about it with WOW 
comments.  That says so much.   
 
We are excited about organising our next event and there will be no question who we will engage as 
our event organisers. 
 
Heartfelt thanks Glenda and your team. 
 
Deborah Bush MNZM QSM 
CHIEF EXECUTIVE 
 
 

 


